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Freedom of Information Request – FA 20/02/00413 
The number of involuntary removals of Afghanistan Nationals 
to Afghanistan between 31 October 2018 and 28 November 
2019. 
 
 
Between 31 October 2018 and 28 November 2019, there were no* Afghanistan Nationals involuntarily 
removed to Afghanistan. 
* Figure includes non-citizens from onshore Immigration detention, Nauru and Papua New Guinea 
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